GOV. O. A. LARRAZOLA Albuquerque, N. M. President

HON. B. M. HUBBARD New Boston, Texas Vice-President—At Large

SENATOR CHAS. E. TOWNSEND
Washington, D. C.
Vice-President—At Large

GOV. W. W. BRANDON
Montgomery, Ala.
Vice-President—At Large

JUDGE E. P. TONEY Lake Village, Ark., Vice-President—At Large

GOV. LEE M. RUSSELL Jackson, Miss. Vice-President—At Large

J. A. ROUNTREE Birmingham, Ala. Director General

United States Good Roads Association. Inc.

12TH ANNUAL CONVENTION ALBUQUERQUE, N. M. MAY 26 TO 31, 1924

TEMPORARY OFFICE OF DIRECTOR GENERAL OF CONVENTION AND SHOW FEB. 10 TO JUNE 1, 1924 P. O. BOX 637, ALBUQUERQUE, N. M.

Organized and Chartered April 25, 1913 PERMANENT HEADQUARTERS-BIRMINGHAM, ALA. OFFICE OF DIRECTOR GENERAL

January 10, 1925.

UNITED STATES GOOD ROADS SHOW ARMORY BUILDING. ALBUQUERQUE, N. M. MAY 26-31, 1024.

Mr. Harry B. Ayers. Managing Director of the Old Spanish Trail, San Antonio, Tex.

Dear Mr. Avers: -

The 13th Annual Convention of the United States Good Roads Association and the 9th Annual Convention of the Bankhead National Highway Association and the United States Good Roads Show will be held in the city of Houston, Texas, April 21-26.

We are anxious that all the National highways in the city of Houston and in fact, highway organizations throughout the country, shall have representatives at the meeting of the United States Good Roads Association and help to make this meeting a great success.

We desire that your Association shall be represented at this meeting. We also write to extend an invitation to your Association to have a booth at the United States Good Roads Show in which you exhibit pictures, maps, literature, etc., advertising the Spanish Trail. The space for your booth will be furnished to you free of charge, so that you can solicit members and advertise your highway. We have extended this same invitation to other highway Associations and have already received their acceptances. I hope to have yours. I shall be glad to hear from you at a very early date.

The writer expects to go to Houston and open Headquarters the first week in February and remain there until after the convention. We would be very glad during the interim to have you call at Headquarters. It would be a pleasure to see you.

With very high regards, I am,

Yours most cordial.

le Director General.

UNITED STATES GOOD ROADS ASSOCIATION.

Address-3200 Cliff Road. Birmingham, Ala.